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AC19. REVIEW OF WORKING GROUPS

The Committee considered a report by the Director of Development Services on the
findings of a review of corporate working groups.

A review of corporate working groups had been undertaken with a view to identifying
the Terms of Reference and Remits of each group and developing a reporting structure
for such groups.

Members questioned the number of working groups and their value in terms of officer
time and output.

Decision
The Committee noted the report and requested that the Corporate Management

Team consider the value of the current working groups with the aim of reducing
their numbers.



